[bookmark: _GoBack]Halloween is quickly approaching.  
Costumes will be permitted on Friday, October 29th but the students must adhere to the following guidelines:
+Costume masks are not permitted. 
+Face masks MUST be worn as per school policy.
+Replicas of any type of firearm, knives, swords, or incendiary devices are not permitted.
+Costumes are not to be politically insensitive or make fun of a person's race, color, nationality, religion, sex, disability, or age.
+Costumes are not to have fake blood or extreme wound-like depictions.
+Costumes should not reference alcohol, illegal drugs, or controlled substances.



